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Visit Reflection: “Students felt like they were meeting a celebrity and many got pictures taken 
with Chris. This was especially nice because very often kids only see sports players, singers, and 
movie stars as celebrities. He was very inspiring, and it was a bonus that he is both an author and 
illustrator. I heard many students say that they wanted to be as good as him someday. It was such 
a treat to have the opportunity to let small groups of kids (about 30) meet with him privately in 
the library over the two days, listen to him at a 30 minute assembly in the morning on their 
assigned day, and have the opportunity to share him with their family members in the evening. 
He was such a pleasure to work with and the students absolutely loved him. The whole event 
created such excitement for reading and writing.” - Lisa May Sturgis, First Grade Teacher at 
Warren Community School, April 21, 2017 
 

 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  


